
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 17, 2021  

To: Senate  Committee on Health Care; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [SB 758]...Creation of a complex bureaucracy is not in the best interests of the taxpayers. 

[SB 758] creates a very complex  and costly bureaucracy. 

Medical Marijuana should be classified as a drug and not dispensed in marijuana dispensaries. 

Medical Marijuana Dispensaries require too much administrative headaches and are way too expensive to 

conduct inspections and record keeping. 

Medical Marijuana should be classified a s a "drug" and dispensed at any State certified pharmacy in a 

hospital or drug store. 

As usual, there are "No" costs to the taxpayers concerning [SB 758]. 

*There are "No" Revenue, Fiscal Impact Reports and or a Budget Report. 

 

*There are "No" ancillary costs to identify and recover administrative fees. 

[SB 758] creates "bigger, bloated costly government." 

Save taxpayer's money, get rid of [SB 758]. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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/// 
/// 


